
Couples Trip Participation Requirements 
 
Unfortunately, there are limited seats available for the couples trip.  As a result, Aish 
Minnesota is only able to accept the number of participants that fill a single coach 
touring bus.  This is approximately twenty (20) couples. 
 
Selection for participation in the couples’ trip shall be based on a modified “first-
come, first-served” basis.  This means that those who register first will be given 
priority placement for attendance. The modification is that priority placement will 
be given to couples of which at least one of the members has participated in a past 
JWRP women’s trip or men’s trip.  In addition, the Aish Minnesota Board of 
Directors reserves the right to approve, in its discretion, participation by couples in 
which neither member of the couple has participated in a past JWRP trip.  
Notwithstanding the foregoing, each applicant understands and agrees that Aish 
Minnesota, by and through its couples trip committee, board of directors, and it 
executive committee, has the ultimate right to approve, in its sole and absolute 
discretion, the selection of any applicant for participation in the couples trip. 
 
This trip is for couples.  This means two people that are married, engaged or 
otherwise romantically paired. 
 
In order to participate, each member must certify at registration that they will 
arrive in Israel and be at the Orchid Hotel in Tel Aviv by 8:00 p.m. (20:00 in Israel 
time) on February 18, 2019.  This will give sufficient time to arrive at hotel and 
participate in the Welcome Dinner.   
 
Each couple will need to submit their final travel itineraries to Aish Minnesota at 
least thirty (30) days prior to commencement of the trip.  This is so that Go Inspire 
may help monitor delays in arrival and facilitate group shuttles from the airport to 
the Orchid Hotel in Tel Aviv and from our final banquet to the airport. 
 
There will be ample free time on the trip for participants to visit relatives and 
friends in Israel or to explore Israel on their own.  Absent extenuating 
circumstances (e.g., illness), it is a requirement for each trip participant to attend all 
scheduled group activities.   
 
Most importantly, though, it is required that each couple make the most of this trip 
for themselves and for their families by having an incredible time and creating 
lasting memories.   
 
Aish Minnesota shall not be liable or responsible for any loss or damage which you 
may sustain to your person or property, or for any loss or damage by reason of any 
delay, modification, curtailment or arrangement pertaining to the services or 
facilities furnished on the Aish Minnesota Couples Trip (the “Tour”). You 
acknowledge that Tour activities, including, but not limited to, hiking, swimming, 
bus, jeep and air travel, may be subject to certain hazards; and further that you are 



voluntarily participating in the Tour and these activities, and understand the 
dangers and risks involved.  You hereby agree to accept any and all risks associated 
with participating in the Tour.  You acknowledge that Aish Minnesota is not 
responsible for securing your personal property during the Tour or while you are in 
transit, and is not liable for any loss incurred by theft. 

You have consulted or will consult a physician of your own choice and have been or 
will be advised by said physician that you are in good health, do not suffer from any 
physical or mental ailment or disability which requires any medical or surgical care 
or treatment, or which would make your travel and/or participation on the Tour 
hazardous, unwise, unwarranted or a potential source of danger to you or to others 
who may travel with or participate on the Tour.  

By submitting your online application, you thereby acknowledge that you have read 
and understand the terms of this waiver and release and agree to be bound by its 
terms and conditions. 

 


